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First name: Carol

Last name: Mcgreevey

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: To whom it may concern 

Please accept this correspondence as official notification of my OPPOSITION to the proposed development at

Holland Lake. The infrastructure surrounding the lake and particularly in the Seeley/Swan corridor does not

support this level of development and increased human presence. Please consider protecting the unspoiled

landscape of this important ecosystem in Western Montana. 

Best regards 

Carol McGreevey 


